
HRTPO Transportation Technical Advisory Committee Meeting – May 2, 2018 

AGENDA ITEM #16: 2019 UNIFIED PLANNING WORK PROGRAM: FINAL 
John Mihaly, HRTPO 

 
The draft report was presented to the TTAC on April 4, 2018 and made available for public 
review and comment from April 4, 2018 through April 18, 2018.  Comments received from 
Chesapeake, Gloucester County, and the Virginia Port Authority (VPA) have been addressed 
in the final report.  

 
Enclosure 16: 2019 Unified Planning Work Program: Final 
 
Mr. John Mihaly, Senior Transportation Planner, will brief the TTAC on this item.  
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 

Recommend HRTPO Board approval of the final report. 
 
 
  




